
 

Previous Update:  2024 South Forestview Area Improvements 

 

Project Update - March 1, 2024 

A general update for residents is to note is that a contractor has hauled in 

equipment to the neighborhood to get ahead of pending road restrictions in the 

area. This was done “at risk” by the Contractor. The project timeframe is dependent 

on Council Action at the Assessment Hearing and subsequent Council Meetings. 

Formal notices and additional communication will occur ahead of construction 

starting in the area. 

Tree Removal Notice:  Winter tree clearing has been completed on a portion of 

property near Maryland Road and Forestview Drive this week. The Contractor for 

this work was Shawn Fletcher Trucking, Inc., a local tree clearing contractor. The 

tree clearing was completed in an area that is intended to be developed in the 

future.  The intent is for the project contractor to use this area as a staging area for 

equipment and material during the upcoming road project.  

 

 


